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Did You Know? 
 

Our church is indeed blessed to have Joel Rangel as a part of Chapel 
Hill Methodist. He came to us from McAllen Texas in the Rio Grande 
Valley via Kim Connelly, the daughter of Kirk and Clare Connelly. He 
was readily accepted as part of the Chapel Hill family shortly after he 
and Kim were married in 2009. They also have a handsome young son, 
Jacob, 11 years old who is active in our children’s and choir programs. 
He enjoys participating with “Jake” in a martial arts program as well as 
spending quality time in everyday fatherly duties. 
 
As a master electrician, Joel owns and operates his own electric 
company, Rangel Quality Electric. That has definitely been a blessing to 
CHUMC since he is a member of Trustees and offers his expertise on 
lighting and electrical issues as well as offers his services when needed. 
The Trustees are indeed lucky to have Joel on their team. 
 
Not only is Joel active in our church and his family events but he serves 
as a board commissioner for the city of Irving Construction Board of 
Appeals. Wow, he is a very busy and productive man and we are blessed 
to have him share some of his time with us. Next time you see Joel, tell 
him thank you for his service as a disciple of Christ. 



       

BIRTHDAY REMINDER:  Please let our church office know your birthdate, 

mm/dd/yyyy, so your church family can acknowledge your special day.  Your 

‘year’ will remain private:  office@chapelhillumc.org  
 

 

 

Join Us for Online Worship! 
 

YouTube: bit.ly/CHUMCYouTube 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/ 
chapelhillumc 

J.D. Allen 3/8 Lee Willhite 3/15     
Kelsey Maxwell 3/26 Tom Bull 3/26     
      
      
      
      
     
      

 

Prayer List 
CHUMC Home Bound 
The Gee Family 
Jocelyn Barnard 
Jennie Leamons 
Tom Sanders 
Jordan Hammett 
Project Transformation After 

School 
Alex Kaplinsky 
Scott Bandy 
Amy Swanson 
Judy Charvat 
Sylvia McFalls 
Debbie Coleman 
Nancy Hartman  
Beverly Holmes 

Lynda Vaughn 
Norma Wood 
Danny Halron  
Those affected by COVID-19: 
Nurses and Doctors 
All patients in hospitals 
Families who have lost people 

and cannot have funerals 
First responders 
Medical personnel who are 

working 
Parents of students 
Senior citizens in nursing homes 
Students and teachers taking 

classes online 
Those who have lost jobs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

In-Person Office Hours 
Since we have returned to in-person worship, we 
are returning to limited hours in the office as well. 
Please call or email ahead of time to make an 
appointment if you have in-person business.  
  

Our in-person hours are: 
Wednesday: 8 AM - 1 PM (Alec) 

Friday: 8 AM - 1 PM (Adam) 
  

We will still be working the rest of our normal 
hours from home when we are not in the office. If 
you have prayer requests or if there's anything else 
you need, please send us an email at 
office@chapelhillumc.org. We look forward to 
hearing from you! 
 

In the case of a pastoral care emergency, 
please contact J.D. at (972) 467-7756 
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